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Lock your vehicles ? 12 reports of recent thefts

	The Shelburne Police is investigating 12 reports of thefts from vehicles that have occurred since Saturday night. The total value of

items stolen from insecure vehicles over the past few days is significant.

Shelburne Police is taking this slew of thefts very seriously and continues to collect evidence and follow up on leads.

The Shelburne Police is appealing to the public for the following:

1. Report to the police immediately any suspicious person, sounds or activity. Do not wait until the following day to report

suspicious activity. The police are on duty 24/7 and you never know what information may be the key to solving this crime spree.

?Timely intervention is the key to prevention,? states Constable Neumann.

2. Protect yourself by locking your vehicles anytime, and anywhere they are parked. Do not store valuables in plain view inside your

vehicles including cell phones, GPS, tools, wallets, change etc.

3. Even if nothing went missing, but someone entered your vehicle and searched through it, be sure to report it to the police.

If anyone has any information in relation to this case or any other criminal activity, they are encouraged to contact the Shelburne

Police Service at 519-925-3312 or anonymously through Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477) or online at

www.crimestopperssdm.com
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